Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: June 24, 2025, 10:00 a.m.

PLACE: Mile Post 263, 4120 Florida's Tpke, Bldg. #5315, Orlando, FL 32835

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Rail Safety Coalition (FRSC) will hold its next in-person meeting on Tuesday, June 24, 2025. The FRSC, established in 2024 by the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), aims to enhance rail safety statewide. It unites stakeholders to address rail crossing safety, trespassing prevention, and innovative safety solutions. The vision is to eliminate rail-related fatalities and injuries through collaboration, education, and action. The meeting takes place at 10:00 a.m. at the Florida Turnpike Headquarters in Ocoee, Florida. Attendees have the option of joining in person, virtually, or over the phone. Please note that there is limited seating in the room where the Coalition will hold its meeting. Those who wish to attend by phone may dial (850)739-5589 and enter access code 814-772-81# (muted) when prompted. 

Attendees may also join from a computer, tablet, or cell phone by joining the Microsoft Teams meeting using the following link: 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NWQwNDk5NDktYjAyMy00ZDNhLThjNmMtZDJkY2MzZTc3NDQ4%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22db21de5d-bc9c-420c-8f3f-8f08f85b5ada%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%228c53f4bc-a8b0-4cb2-8b35-f84ffc0e09be%22%7d 

Meeting ID: 286 355 478 451 8 

Passcode: 5PT95Q7f 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Kelli Phillips, Rail and Safety Operations Administrator at Kelli.Phillips@dot.state.fl.us. Persons who require accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Kelli Phillips, at least seven days in advance of the meeting, c/o FDOT Freight & Rail Office, 605 Suwannee St, MS 25, Tallahassee, FL 32399; or by phone at (850)414-4553; or by email at Kelli.Phillips@dot.state.fl.us. Questions? Please contact the FDOT Freight & Rail Office at Rail@dot.state.fl.us or (850)414-4755.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Kelli.Phillips@dot.state.fl.us

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Kelli.Phillips@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Rail@dot.state.fl.us
